
National Center on Advancing Person-Centered 
Practices and Systems 

Being Brain Injury Informed is Critical to Person-Centered Thinking, Planning, and Practice 
Monday August 12th, 3 to 4:30pm Eastern Time 

To register, visit: https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ypRX4ILbRSyLy2oCQV7m8A  

If you can’t make the webinar, we will post the recording and summary on 
https://ncapps.acl.gov. 

The webinar’s focus is on person-centered practices for people with brain injury. Brain injury 
can lead to disability or even death for people of all ages. People with brain injury may also 
have mental health challenges, addictions, and other disabilities. They might get services from 
programs meant for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities or older adults 
rather than for people with brain injury. We’ll share tools and strategies to support people 
who have a history of brain injury. This webinar features presenters from the National 
Association of State Head Injury Administrators (NASHIA) and two individuals with brain injury. 

 

Anastasia Edmonston MS CRC—Has worked with people with brain injury 
for over 30 years and now focuses on training professionals on applying 
person-centered thinking and planning to brain injury and behavioral 
health supports and services.  
 

 

Kelly Lang Advocate, Parent—Has advocated for people with brain injury, 
including herself and her daughter Olivia, for the past 17 years. 

 

Anne Forrest PhD, Economist—Is an international advocate for people 
with brain injury who shares her message of recovery and accessible 
technology through her website (A Plastic Brain | Awareness, Hope, 
Advocacy) 

 

NCAPPS is an initiative from the Administration for Community Living and the Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services. NCAPPS webinars are open to all.  
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